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Dear Parents/Carers,

Following a successful introduction during the school closures, I am delighted to share with you that this term our school will begin using Seesaw (http://seesaw.me) to share and record all homework activities. Seesaw is a secure learning journal where teachers and students can share and reflect on work and learning. You will be able to access Seesaw using any device connected to the internet and your child will have their own personal and secure account with unique log in details. Login details and instructions on signing in are also included overleaf. Our video guides to logging in and submitting work on Seesaw can be found on our school Twitter - @thornwoodpri.
Homework activities and instructions will be uploaded by class teachers by 3pm on a Monday, along with instructions on when each activity should be submitted to Seesaw. Your child will be able to add things such as photographs, videos, drawings, typed text or voice recordings to show their completion of each activity. Once posted to a child’s Seesaw journal teachers can view and mark each activity.

Each child will be provided with a jotter to complete any written homework activities set. This jotter should not be returned to school. Photographs of written work can be taken and uploaded to Seesaw for the teachers to mark and offer feedback. This new way of submitting homework will support our COVID recovery measures.

If you are unable to access Seesaw a paper copy of homework can be provided each week. Please contact the school office to make this request.

If you require any support logging in, accessing or submitting homework to Seesaw Ms Randall will be available to offer support over the phone on Tuesday 25th Aug and 1st Sept 2-3pm. Please telephone the office between these times if you wish to access this support.

Yours in partnership,
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